Softball doubleheader against Wells cancelled
4/10/08

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University's softball team's non-conference doubleheader against visiting Wells, scheduled
for April 24, has been cancelled. Wells was forced to cancel the games because the team needs that date to make up
previously postponed conference games.Alfred's next scheduled games are today, April 10, at 3 p.m., when the Lady
Saxons take on visiting Medaille College in a doubleheader at Alfred State College.



